Online payments are now available to
ratepayers.

When you choose to make an online payment here at Blayney Shire Council’s
website, you will be redirected to our payments provider, Westpac on our E
notice platform, for the completion of your transaction.

The security of your personal information and credit card and bank details is a
high priority. Blayney Shire Council uses Westpac web service to ensure your
credit card and bank details are secure. The service encrypts data so that the
information is protected during transmission to Westpac.

Please Note: Blayney Shire Council does not view, store or retain any of your
credit card or bank details during this payment process. Alternative methods
of payment are available if you are uncomfortable with transmitting your
payment online. Please refer to your rates notice for other payment methods.

Pay your rates account over the internet using your credit card or bank
account. Please refer to the bottom of your rates notice for the Customer
reference number.
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